From: Chambers - Ross J

Sent: Friday, 21 August 2015 4:54 PM

To: LDearlove@meridianlawyers.com.au

Cc: AMOD

Subject: RE: Group 2 Awards — Request for Extension of Time

Dear Ms Dearlove,

| refer to your email below and advise that a general extension has been granted to all parties for the
filling of written submissions in reply in relation to Group 2 awards.

The extension is until 5.00pm Friday 28 August 2015.

Kind regards,

MIRIAM HENRY
Associate to The Hon. Justice 1JK Ross
President

Fair Work Commission
Tel: +61 3 8661 7830
Fax: +61 3 9655 0401

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

From: Leanne Dearlove [mailto:LDearlove@meridianlawyers.com.au]
Sent: Friday, 21 August 2015 4:15 PM

To: AMOD

Cc: Sharlene Wellard

Subject: Group 2 Awards — Request for Extension of Time

Dear Justice Ross,

We refer to the Statement and Amended Directions issued by Your Honour on 6 May 2015 regarding
the Group 2 Awards which provides that interested parties are to file submissions in reply to the
technical and drafting issues related to exposure drafts together with an outline of submissions in
reply to any substantive issues today.

Meridian Lawyers act on behalf of the Pharmacy Guild of Australia (‘PGA’). The relevant contact at
the PGA has been on annual leave and is due to return on Monday 24 August 2015. To allow us to
finalise the submissions with our client, we respectfully request an extension of time to file the
submissions until close of business Monday 24 August 2015.

We thank the Commission for your consideration of this request.

Regards,

Leanne Dearlove | Solicitor
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